
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Bikeability Training 

The Bikeability course will run from Monday 14th March – Friday 18th March.  The sessions run from 9am 

– 3pm each day.  The children will initially be riding in the school playground and then move onto the 

roads by the end of the week. 

Please ensure that you bring your child’s bike and helmet into school on Monday 14th March by 9am.  The 

instructors will want to carryout health and safety checks on the bikes before they begin lessons. 

You will also need to ensure that you make arrangements for your child’s bike to be taken home on Friday 

18th March at the end of the school day. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 


